[bookmark: _GoBack]Year 6 Transition Task: Letter to Teacher.
Due to the strange circumstances we find ourselves in, transition this year is going to be a little different. As a result, we will not have the opportunity to get together in Year 6 before the start of the new term, and get to know each other better on transition day.  Therefore, we would like you to write a letter to your new Year 6 teacher to introduce yourself so we can find out more about you.
In your letter we would like you to provide some information about yourself, what you have been getting up to over the last few months and any hobbies and interests you have. You could also include any interesting facts about yourself and let us know about your family, friends and pets. Perhaps you are looking forward to doing something in the Summer holidays?
Your letter should be a couple of paragraphs long, each with all of the grammatical features you have learnt about during your school journey so far. Please make sure you have remembered the basics: capital letters, full stops, commas etc.
It can be typed up or written, the choice is yours! If you would like to email it to us so we can read over the summer then send it to year6@holytrinity.leeds.sch.uk.
If you include any questions in your letters, we will try and answer them before the end of term.




